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1 December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Huntingtower Community, 
 
I am pleased to announce that Mrs Susan Swan has been appointed Vice Principal (Teaching & 
Learning P-12) at Huntingtower effective from Term 1, 2024. 
 
Susan’s appointment as the Vice Principal (Teaching & Learning P-12) recognises her outstanding 
leadership contributions to our School over the past 23 years. While Susan commenced at 
Huntingtower in 2001 as a Prep teacher, she was appointed Deputy Head of Junior School in 2016,  
Director of Teaching and Learning in the Senior School in 2019 and Head of the Junior School in 
July 2022.  
 
In this role, Susan will lead Huntingtower’s team responsible for the development and delivery of a 
high quality curriculum and teaching pedagogy to ensure the best possible programs and outcomes 
for our students. Susan will also work closely with staff to develop innovative 21st century 
approaches to learning and teaching. 
 
Susan holds a Bachelor of Education from Victoria University and a Master of Educational Studies 
from Monash University. With more than 30 years’ experience in the sector, she has also held 
leadership roles in the state education system and worked as a lecturer at Deakin University’s 
Education Faculty.  
 
While Susan greatly enjoyed her time working with the Junior School staff, she is looking forward 
to returning to her passion of teaching and learning. The Head of Junior School position will be 
advertised internally. 
 
Please join with me in warmly welcoming Susan as our new Vice Principal (Teaching & Learning 
P-12).  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Shan Christensen 
Principal 
 
  
 

 


